
18TH Edmonton Scout Group Executive Meeting 
Monday 3rd April 2006 at 7.45p.m. 

 
Present: Paul Symons (PS) Chairman/Quartermaster 

Rob Bruce (RB) Treasurer 
Lilian Cooper (LC) GSL 
Richard Clark (RC) 
Ian Kirby (IK) 
Heather McIsaac-Hall (HMH) 
Claire Gopoulos (CG) 
Jan Ballett (JB) 
Brenda Kennedy (BK) 
Sue Bateman (SB) 
Dave Edwards (DE)  
Barbara Barnicoat (BB) 
Lucy Bragg (LB) 

 
1. Apologies for Absence. Apologies were received from Sally Symons, Pat Powell, Keith 

Kimber and Mike Morrissey. 
 Absent:  John Jewson 
 

 

2. Minutes of the Last Meeting. 
The minutes of the meeting held on 30th January 2006 were agreed and signed by the 
Chairman as being a correct record. 
 . 

 

3. 
3.1 
 
3.2 

Matters Arising 
There were no matters arising. 
 
There were no actions taken since the last meeting requiring approval. 
 

 

4. Health & Safety 
There have been no serious incidents since the last meeting. 
 

 

5. 
5.1 
 
 
5.2 
 
 
 
5.3 

Resources 
No expenditure requested.  Quartermaster advised that there were some bookings for the 
Minibus from a rugby club and some schools. 
 
The Quartermaster did not request any additional expenditure.  He advised that the 
Marquee had now been purchased and it was large enough to accommodate both kitchen 
and catering at camp.. 
 
The Quartermaster advised that it may be possible to get a fund raising grant from the 
National Lottery.  The application could take up to 3 months and the money had to be used 
within 12 months.  Rob Bruce agreed to look through the necessary forms. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RB 
 



 
6. 
6.1 
 
 
6.2 
 
 
 
6.3 
 
 
6.4 
 

Events Review 
BPs Party Nite 24th February 
Sally Symons asked that JB and BB be thanked for their help with this event. 
 
Quiz Nite 25th January 2006 
Quartermaster asked that thanks be recorded to CG, JB and IK.  £165 was raised.  It was 
suggested that the food preparation could be started earlier. 
 
Haringey Fete 
It was decided not to attend this event. 
 
Raglan School Fete 8th July and the Rose Fair are possible future events  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7. 
 

Membership Subscription 2006/2007 
It was agreed to set the membership subscription for 2006/2007 at £80 plus £10 for the bi-
annual fund raising raffle. 
 

 
 
 

8. Adult Support. 
Lilian has agreed to run the Beavers from September until Christmas. After that if no 
leader can be found the beaver colony will have to close.  
(HMH arrived) 
Heather has agreed to resurrect the letter requesting parental assistance and prepare it for 
after Easter.   
It was suggested that Sally and Pat be asked to arrange a ‘Bring A Parent’ Night. 
Also try and encourage the parents to attend Family Camp. 
 

 
 
 
 
HMH 

9. 
 

60th Anniversary 
MM has got information about various options for the dinner dance and these will be 
discussed at the next meeting. 
The Family Camp will have a 60th theme. CG is to look for mugs at ‘Logo Me’. 

 
 
MM 
CG 

10. 
 
 

Any Other Business 
Lilian advised that the Mayor’s Fun Run will be attended by the group on the on 7th May. 
Cost will be £6.70 adults and £4.70 children if booked in advance or £9.40 and £7.20 on 
the day.  Leaflets will be issued at the meetings on Friday.    
The Church Anniversary Service will be on 14th May. 
For St Georges Day Parade RC and HMH have agreed to help marshal the event. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
RC/ 
HMH 

11. Date Of Next Meeting 
5th June 2006 at 7.45pm in the Garden Room 
 

 

 


